
 
 

SPECIAL MOTION NO. 4 – SPEAKING RIGHTS FOR RESIDENTS AT THE 

BOROUGH’S PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 

 

 
 
Standing in the names of: 
 
 (i) Councillor Adam Connell  
 
 (ii) Councillor Wesley Harcourt 
 
 
“This Council supports the new Labour administration’s decision to give speaking rights 
to residents at the borough’s Planning and Development Control Committee meetings.  
 
The Council regrets that the previous Conservative administration did not do this during 
its time in office, despite being urged to do so by residents’ associations, amenity groups 
and many individual residents.” 
 
 


